
Good Evening Families, 
 
Out of an abundance of caution, The Clifton School will be closed on Friday, December 23, 2022. A wind 
chill advisory is in effect from midnight tonight to noon on Saturday. Temperatures will fall into the 
teens and are not expected to rise above freezing on Friday. We have several teachers and staff who 
ride public transportation. We do not want them waiting in below-freezing temperatures and strong 
winds. Please use precautions when traveling by car due to the potential for ice on the roads and strong 
winds.  
We hope you have a fantastic holiday and look forward to seeing you in the New Year. We will reopen 
on Tuesday, January 3, 2023. 
 
Be well, 
 
Natalie Feagin 
Executive Director 
www.thecliftonschool.org  
 

http://www.thecliftonschool.org/

